
Dear___________________________________________________________________,

Thank you for your consideration and support,

I urge you to support legislation to 
PROTECT PATIENT ASSISTANCE

To date, a total of 20 states (and Puerto Rico & D.C.) 
have already banned copay accumulator programs. 

It is time for the Commonwealth to do the same.

Many insurers and PBMs are now using  
copay accumulators that stop copay assistance 

from counting towards a patient’s deductible and 
maximum out-of-pocket spending.

Copay accumulators allow health plans and PBMs 
to double dip and get paid TWICE – once from the 

patient assistance intended to help the patient, 
and then again by the patient’s deductible. This 

practice is creating significant financial and health 
issues for the residents of Massachusetts.

Stop health plans from double  
dipping at the expense of patients. 

MASSACHUSETTS MUST ACT NOW! 

STATE LEGISLATION BANNING COPAY ACCUMULATORS
(as of 4/1/24)
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Please Support H953H953 S609S609Please Support H953 and S609 in Massachusetts!


